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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

Department of Water and Sanitation to host the National Youth Indaba  

 
20 June 2022  

Members of the media are invited to attend and cover a three-day National Youth Indaba to be held at 
Birchwood Hotel in Boksburg from 21 - 23 June 2022.  
 
The annual National Youth Indaba is aimed at educating young people about their role in the water and 
sanitation sector. Moreover, the Youth Indaba highlights available opportunities in the water and 
sanitation sector and how to access them.  
 
Approximately 200 young people from all walks of life are expected to attend and participate at the 
Indaba as part of Youth Month activities. 
 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 

Date :  Tuesday - Thursday, 21 - 23 June 2022 

Venue :  Birchwood Hotel, Boksburg    

Time :  09:00  

 

For media confirmations, please call Fhatuwani Tshikulumela on 082 553 7881 

tshikulumelaf@dws.gov.za / Sinethemba Madolo on 063 501 0223 / madolos@dws.gov.za 

 
End 
 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 

 
For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of Water and 
Sanitation on 082 874 2942 / rataus@dws.gov.za For media releases, speeches and news visit 
the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za  
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